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WHAT ARE WE DOING? 

The Narrabri to Turrawan Line Upgrade (N2TLU) involves the upgrade of 35km of track between 
the Hunter Valley Coal Network and Inland Rail. 

The project will be delivered from Narrabri Coal Junction at Whitehaven Coal, south of Turrawan, 
to the future interface with Inland Rail at Narrabri North. 

Works include the replacement of existing steel and timber sleepers with heavy duty concrete 
sleepers, replacement of the existing rail with upgraded rail, and earthworks. 

ARTC is delivering rail in the existing rail corridor between the White Haven Coal Loop and 

Turrawan. The rail is required for track upgrade work planned for later this year. 

Deliveries are proposed on the following days: 

• Wednesday 2 March, between 7am and 6pm 

• Thursday 3 March, between 7am and 6pm 

• Saturday 12 March, between 7am and 4pm 

• Sunday 13 March, between 7am and 4pm. 

How could this work affect you? 

The proposed unloading activities may be noisy and we will try to reduce the impacts wherever we 

can. The rail will be delivered by train and will be unloaded and placed adjacent to the rail track.  

Level crossings may also be occupied. Please be advised that any impact will be for a short duration 

and temporary.  

Equipment used will include: 

• High rail vehicle 

• Front end loader.  

All reasonable measures to reduce noise impacts will be implemented, including placing machinery 

and vehicles as far away from properties as possible.   

If you have any questions or concerns during these works, please get in touch by calling Enviroline 

on 1300 550 402.  
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Aerial view showing approximate location of rail delivery and storage. 
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WANT TO KNOW MORE? 

p: Enviroline 1300 550 402 

e: nswprojects@artc.com.au 


